


Steven Alexander
KAS Superintendent

Dear Parents,

There are two calendar changes that were approved at the 

School Board Meeting on Sunday, August 27.

1. As you already know Thursday, August 31, has been 

declared a national holiday by the Sudanese Government. 

Because there is no school on this day we have added 



Anne Scott
HS English and AP Teacher

The beginning of the year. These are the types of comments I hear 




